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23/03/2024  14:57:592024/0297/P OBJ 37 Priory Terrace 

Association

Please kindly provide drawings and forms on the website on Monday 25th March so we may see what is 

proposed, and have enough time to respond before 30th March. Meanwhile we can only raise an Objection in 

the absence of seeing any information.

We are very concerned that the rear extension (not the outbuilding of this application) has been constructed 

too close to our boundary and without due permission. Could the officer please come and have a look.
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